
 
Equine Biosecurity Protocol 

As of September 6, 2023 

In our continued efforts to maintain a high level of safety, Tryon International Equestrian Center 
(TIEC) has the following biosecurity protocols designed to do our part to keep your horses safe, 
as well as those of your fellow competitors. 

Horses entering property MUST:  

● Have a current Coggins test within one year. Must present Coggins record upon arrival- 

paper or electronic forms are accepted.  

●  Be vaccinated for Influenza at least 2 weeks and no more than 6 months prior to arrival.  

● The state of North Carolina requires a current Health Certification for all horses, crossing 

into NC from other states.  

● Horse has received regular and consistent vaccination against Equine Influenza and 

EHV-1/4 with the most recent booster being within 180 days (as per USEF GR 845). 

● Current vaccination against WNV, EEE, WEE, Tetanus. Rabies vaccine is strongly 

recommended. 

Horses are NOT allowed to enter property if: 

● The horse has been located in a United States Department of Agriculture (USDA) 

confirmed Vesicular Stomatitis (VS) affected facility.  

● The horse has known symptoms of EHV or has been treated for EHV-1/4 within the past 

28 days. 

● Horse has been at a facility under quarantine for EHV-1/4/VS or any other infectious 

disease or exposed to any horses showing symptoms of infectious disease within the 

past 28 days. 

TIEC Director of Equestrian Operations- Molly Oakman, moakman@tryon.com, 828.289.5335 

Or TIEC Stabling Manager, Lance Bennett- lbennett@tryon.com, 561.847.1930 

If you have any questions or concerns about your horse’s health, please contact our veterinary 
partners: Tryon Equine Hospital at 828.894.6065. 
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